
 
        June 7, 2024 

 
 
Greg Mattson 
210 Coast Blvd 
La Jolla 92037 
 

Dear Mr. Mattson, 

On behalf of the Canebrake County Water District, I want to take this opportunity to thank you 
for your assistance in reworking the water flow at what we call -- Stafford’s Crossing. We 
appreciate the effort you have put in to correct our water flow issue and we look forward to 
seeing the water run through the culverts the next time it rains.   

The work conducted by Kelly Hawes was both creative and professional.  We will certainly use 
him in the future and refer his services to others who need a good construction company. 

We welcome you to attend any of our District water board meetings which are held the second 
Saturday in January, March, May, June, September and November at 9 a.m. in our community 
center called McKenney Hall (140 Smoketree Lane).  

We want you to know the entire community appreciates the effort you have put in to correct our 
problem. The work completed looks great.  

Thanks again! 

 

 

Jerry Bucheit 

President 

 


